October 2020
To: Our Kairos Brothers and all the Residents of Pender Correctional Institution
The Kairos community of volunteers greet all of you in the name of our Lord and
Savior, Jesus Christ. As the Covid-19 pandemic continues to linger on we want
you to know that you remain in our thoughts and prayers.
We miss not having the opportunities to visit with you at Prayer and Share
evenings as well as losing out on the past couple Kairos weekends. As we have
shared many times with you, we are often encouraged and inspired by you more
than you can imagine.
In the meantime, in an effort to get together and stay connected with each other
we have recently begun meeting in a small group setting on the the first and third
Saturday evenings, just like we have in the past with the Prayer and Share nights
at Pender. We encourage and support each other while also sharing some
updates that we get about Pender and that allows us to keep you in our thoughts.
So we encourage you to stay strong and know that we volunteers on the outside
stand with you and have not forgotten you. We hope that in these most
challenging times that you not lose hope. We have witnessed so many amazing
stories of triumph in the name of Jesus at Pender Kairos gatherings and we are
excited to see how He will move in your lives when we are able to gather
together again!
Even when we can’t see or understand it, Praise the Lord for all He is doing in
each of our lives!
Blessings to all of you … until we meet again, peace be with you,

Jim Linton
Kairos Volunteer
Romans 15:13 May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace as you trust in
him, so that you may overflow with hope by the power of the Holy Spirit.

